
 

May 12th, 2015 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

SNTGN Transgaz SA Mediaş informs shareholders and investors that the timetable of 

the meeting with financial analysts, collective investment advisors, brokers and 

investors, to be held for the presentation of the Financial Statements for the first 

quarter of 2015, rescheduled for May 14, 2015 will be modified as follows: 

 The Romanian language session – by direct participation. The meeting will take 

place from 1130 a.m. to 1230 a.m. at Transgaz’ headquarters in Bucharest, Calea 

Victoriei, no. 155, bl. D1, sc. 9, 3rd floor, sector 1; 

 The English language session - by conference call, between 600 p.m. - 700 p.m. 

Any additional information and questions related to the unaudited financial statements 

for Q1 2015 may be sent by email to: relatii.investitori@transgaz.ro. 
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DIRECTOR GENERAL 
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